
AMBLESTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2020

The Annual General Meeting of Ambleston Community Council was held remotely via Skype on Monday 27th July commencing at 7.30pm.

Present were: - Messrs. Kevin Morris (Chair), Julian Harries, Gareth Owen, Mrs. Gail Davies, Cllr David Howlett and Mrs. Eirian Forrest (Clerk) 

1. Apologies
Apologies received from Mr. David Ambrey

2. Chairman’s Report
[bookmark: _GoBack]The first part of chairmanship has been uneventful, and because of COVID-19 the past four months has been an extraordinary time.  We have done well overall, planning applications have been supported, defibrillator has been installed and training will be arranged when things are back to normal.  Wallis pond is still a bone of contention and hope a plan is agreed to move forward over the next twelve months.   Kevin thanked the Clerk for the extra work over this troubling time, thanked Cllr Howlett and all councilors for their attendance and support during his time as Chair, and wished the new Chair the best of luck. 

3. Election of Officers	
Kevin Morris proposed, seconded by Gareth and agreed that Mr. Julian Harries the present Vice Chairman, be elected as Chairman.  Julian then took the Chair. It was proposed by Julian and seconded by Gareth and agreed that Gail Davies be elected as Vice Chair.

The Chairman declared the meeting closed at 7.50pm.

